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Sir Arthur Currie, 
Principal,

McGill University.

Dear Sir Arthur:

I have to-day received the following 

telegram from R. R. Blacker of Chicago:

"Through suggestion of Dr. Casey Wood I 
desire to present to McGill University a

He will confer with 
I desire him on

library on Zoology, 
you and represent me. 
purchasing board."

In accordance with your instructions 

I have notified Mr. Glassco and have telegraphed 

to the donor expressing, on behalf of the Principal, 

the Governors, and the Library Committee, the sin- 

appreciation of the University of this much 

needed addition to its scientific resources.

In the library of books on Ornithology 

which Dr. Casey Wood recently presented to the 

University his intention was to establish a com­

plete research collection on that special subject, 

and it is through him that this new donor is being 

induced to establish a similar collection for a-

eere

nother branch of science.

Such collections form invaluable additions

to McGill’s scientific library resources, and adequate
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